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February 15th Named National Resource Officer Day

The National Association of School Resource Officers
(NASRO) declared February 15th as  “National School Resource Officer
Appreciation Day” and encourages schools and communities across the nation to
recognize the accomplishments of their school resource officers (SROs) that day.

We would like to thank local police officers Dwain Forshee and Jacob Garcia for all
they do for Dexter Public Schools and for the lasting relationships they create with the
students and staff.

Forshee and Garcia are invaluable to all of our community.  Keep up the good work
and prayers go out to all of the officers who put themselves in harm's way to protect
us each and every day!

February 15th Named National Resource Officer Day

This article: February 15th Named National Resource Officer Day  was first

published on https:/showmetimes.com .

Written by Dee Loflin
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